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Hi Mark,

This is a reminder about completing updates to the CS & MATH Assessment Plans/Reports--and also to offer
my help, along with that of other Assessment Committee members, if you and your colleagues have
questions, concerns, etc.

As you likely recall, the deadline for 2009-2010 assessment plan/report updates was May 21; in addition,
Sept 13 was the requested date for Minor assessment plans (if these were not included in earlier
plans/reports). Copied below are the details Beth Lincoln emailed to chairs and program directors last spring:

Please remember that your assessment report for 2009-2010 is due on May 21. At this time, we would like to
see:

any revisions you have made to your plan,
the data you have collected
your analysis of the data
any curricular changes you are proposing as a result of that analysis.

Also please remember that you need to submit a plan for the assessment of any minors your program offers
by September 13.

For your reference, attached is the most recent Assessment Committee feedback for your
department/program.

Please let me know if you have immediate questions or concerns, or would like to meet and/or discuss your
assessment plans, reports, etc.

Thanks and best,

Scott
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